
July Newsletter 
  

Dear Chesterbrook Families- 

Summer is in full swing and we are having a great time teaching and learning with our students! 

This month we celebrate Independence Day! It is expected that many of our families may be 

traveling during the week of July 4th. We wish them safe travels and a refreshing time of rest and 

relaxation. 

Our summer camp program has begun and we have had a quite a number of outside vendors 

visit our school. We’ve had visits from Mr. Chocolate, the Storyteller, Mad Science, and Fish the 

Magish. Our PreK2 children had some exciting field trips as well. They went to Colonel Beatty 

Park, Charlotte History Museum, Schiele Museum and also toured Harris Teeter and Publix.  

And….Wednesday is water play for the whole school! You can’t forget Kona Ice, kids favorite… 

this special treat is on Tuesdays! 

As always, please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 

  

Sincerely, 

Kristen 

  

Water Day: 

Water day is Wednesday. As a reminder, students should come to school in their swimsuit with a 

towel and a change of dry clothes. Please apply sunscreen to your child before you drop them 

off.  

A reminder about our summer shoe policy: Children should wear closed toe shoes with a strap 

on the back. Flip flops, sandals, and crocks are discouraged due to the child’s inability to run and 

play safely in them.  

  

Events in July: 

We have fun and exciting events lined up this month for summer campers!  

Beginner 2-Pre-K1:  

Week of July 8th:  Super Stacker challenge / Lego Creation Station (Build it Together) 

Week of July 15th:  Zumba / Obstacle Course (Good Sport) 

Week of July 22nd:  Paper Airplane challenge / Rain gutter regatta (Ready, Set, Go!) 

Week of July 29th: Visit from fire department / Visit from CMPD (Home town helpers) 

Pre-K2 Field Trips: 

Week of July 8th: Visit to the Lego Store 

Week of July 15th: Rainbow Indoor Golf 

Week of July 22nd: Aviation Museum 



Week of July 29th: Matthews Fire Station / Matthews Police Station 

We are looking forward to a great summer full of fun and adventure.  If you have any questions 

or concerns about the summer program or your child’s transition into a new classroom please 

do not hesitate to contact the management team. 

Thank you and enjoy the summer!! 

Kristen Suh, Principal 

 


